
Cemetery Group Report for ORPC -June 2023 
 
The Cemetery Group’s asks that ORPC please read five documents associated with this report 
 
These documents have been by prepared by Henry Thomas after briefing meetings with the 
Cemetery Group 
 
The documents form the basis of the proposal for the future development of the recently enclosed 
land to the west of the existing cemetery, and will be used to support the proposed planning 
application for that land 
 
The Cemetery Group asks ORPC to  
 
1.   Review these documents, consider/propose any changes and approve the final design outline for 
the land 
 
2.  To authorise the planning application of this design outline be prepared and submitted to 
Shropshire Council. 
 
 

 

 


